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Communications 

Public meeting to discuss Kugaaruk liquor plebiscite 

 

Start Date: January 31, 2019 
End Date: February 14, 2019 
Kugaaruk, Nunavut                   45 sec 

 

Residents of Kugaaruk, do you want to learn more about the upcoming liquor 

plebiscite?  

 

The Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis Commission is holding a public meeting to discuss 

possible changes to the current community liquor status from a prohibited to a restricted 

quantities system. The proposed restricted quantities system would prohibit spirits and 

restrict quantities of beer and wine (four litres of wine and nine litres of beer every seven 

days). 

 

The meeting will take place on February 13, 2019, from 6 to 8 p.m. at the community 

hall. Refreshments will be provided. 

 

The liquor plebiscite will be held on February 25, 2019. For more information about the 

upcoming public meeting, please email financeinfo@gov.nu.ca.  
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